
Wisgreaves building - Safety

Wisgreaves is currently being fixed by specialist builders and contractors. There is

lots of equipment inside the building which the builders need to use. This

equipment can only be used by builders who are trained, it can be very

dangerous for people who are not trained to use it.

It is very important that students, staff and school visitors keep out of Wisgreaves

while the building work is ongoing.

Students, staff and school visitors should not go past the fence. The fence is

there to keep everyone safe.

The staff at school trust our students to listen to this information and keep

themselves and each other safe.

If you see another student go past the fence then please tell a member of staff

immediately, do not follow the other student.

Thank you for following this information and being responsible in our school area.
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